
 

Since 1788é 
 United in Christõs love,  

we glorify God through 
worship, nurture, and    
service to all people. 

PRAYER 
CONCERNS 

 

¶ Patsy White  

¶ Don Christensen  

¶ Mike Hill  

¶ Jan Norman  

¶ Marge Kitterman  

¶ Pam Kay 

¶ Greyson Gload  

¶ Betty Kimbrell  

¶ Millie Williams  

¶ Bob Tuthill*  

¶ Charlee Rae Gribble*  

¶ Margaret Morgan*  

¶ Libby Kern*  

¶ Dee Rutter*  

¶ Bob Lane*  

¶ Billy Barron*  

¶ Steve Gribble*  

¶ Cindy Fritz*  

 

Our Mission Coworkers  

¶ Cindy Corell - Haiti  

¶ Dori Hjalmarson - 

       Honduras  

 

*Long Term Prayer Concern 

Life at Unity 
January 28, 2019 

CHILI FOR CHILDREN  

 
Mark your calendars for our Chili for Children fundraiser to raise money for Unity's 
newest playground. The land has been cleared and fenced, so now we would like to 
purchase some permanent play equipment. Chef Ronnie Dunn is preparing his famous 
chili and chicken soup available first come-first served in the Fellowship Hall on Super 
Bowl Sunday, February 3! If you are unable to participate in the fundraiser, donations 
to Unityõs Playground Fund are happily accepted and greatly appreciated. Please 
contact Pam Bright or Linda Bunge for more information.  



 

CHRISTIAN              
EDUCATION  

STAFF 

Rev. Lindsay White  

Assoc. Pastor for Youth Ministries  

(youth grades 6 -12)  

LWhite@UnityFortMill.org  

Kathryn McGregor  

Director of Christian Education  

(children and adults)  

KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org  

Linda Bunge  

Director of Unity Preschool  

PreschoolAtUnity@gmail.com  

Melissa Dye  

Children in Worship Coordinator  

 CIW@UnityFortMill.org   

Lauren Lochel  

Nursery Coordinator  

Nursery@UnityFortMill.org  
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CHRISTIAN EDUCATION  

SUNDAY SCHOOL: FEB 3 
 

¶ As a Child ð Room M206 ð  Mark 

¶ Faith Connections ð Room M102 ð Renovate: Building a Life with God 

¶ Fellowship ð Fellowship Hall ð Moses Reluctant Prophet 

¶ Holy Grounds ð Fellowship Hall Parlor ð Yes Lord, I Have Sinned, but I Have 
Several Excellent Excuses 

¶ Unity  ð Room M210 ð Jeremiah 1:4-10 

ADULTS  

WHAT WEõVE  
BEEN UP TO  

YOUTH  

CONFIRMATION  
 
Confirmation Class will be held in room M106 in the Youth Wing for the duration of 
the school year. It is the first room on the right. 

SUNDAY NIGHT LIVE  
 
Save the date! Sunday Night Live returns February 24 through March 24 

ALL -CHURCH READ  
 
Join our 2019 All-Church Read, òSabbath Keepingó by Rev. Dr. Lynne Baab.  
Rev. Baab will preach at both worship services on Feb 10 and speak at our All-Church 
Read Kick off at 4:00 pm that afternoon. 
Books will be available for purchase in the hallway by the Narthex beginning Feb 3.  
Sign up for a discussion group by logging in on the Unity website and choosing 
òAvailable Small Groupsó on the home page or clicking: 
https://secure.accessacs.com/access/mydashboard/sgavailablegroups.aspx 

MEDICAL CLOSET  
 
Unityõs Medical Closet is now available only to our congregation and their families.  
While we have been providing this service to anyone in the community, there is now a 
better option available. Hospice and Community Care in Rock Hill (803-329-1500) has 
opened "the Caring Closet," which is a durable medical equipment loan program 
serving the residents of York, Chester, and Lancaster counties. Their inventory is 
comprised of gently used equipment donated for the express purpose of "paying it 
forward." There is no income threshold, and the equipment is free for loan on a short-
term basis to anyone who has a need.  They have a well-stocked facility, staffed by a 
full-time person and many volunteers. Some of the items offered are ramps, 
wheelchairs, transfer chairs, rollators, walkers, crutches, bed rails, canes, bedside toilets, 
bath benches, and shower chairs.  

A NOTE...  

mailto:LWhite@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:lglasco@unityfortmill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
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LAST SUNDAYõS         
ATTENDANCE  

8:45 am . . .120  

11:00 am . . . 299  

Livestream . . . 28  

VOLUNTEER SUBS 
 
Volunteer substitutes are needed 
by the York County Council on 
Aging for meal deliveries to shut-
ins.  If youõre interested in helping, 
call 803-328-0197 and speak to 
Ashley (ext. 301) or KeAsia (ext. 
302.) 

FIRST BLOOD DRIVE 
OF 2019 

 
Unity's first blood drive for 2019 
will be held in the Fellowship Hall 
on Tues., Feb 5 from 2:30-7pm.  
Online sign ups are available at 
redcrossblood.org. Signups in the 
narthex will be Jan 27 and Feb 3 
after both services. There is a 
critical shortage of blood in our 
area. Please give the"Gift of Life". 
 

SAFETY FENCE INSTALLED  
 
The safety fence has been installed. The fence blocks exterior access to the Historic 
Sanctuary, the Unity Hall Building, and the òalleyó in between the Unity Hall and 
Fellowship Hall buildings.  In addition, signs have been placed on several interior 
doors with the message ònot an exit.ó  Those specific doors open into the alley. 
Have questions? Ask Jacob at jsaylor@UnityFortMill.org 

UNITY BLANKETS  
 
Unity will receive the Blankets + Offering on Feb. 17.  Blankets + is a program 
through Church World Service to provide blankets and other services to those in 
need around the world and in the USA. Together we can help more people stay 
warm this winter. A blanket is truly a "one size fits all" gift! 

SAVE THE DATE  
 
Mother/Daughter/Sister/Friend 
luncheon will be held on Sunday 
March 31, 2019 after the 11:00 
service. Tickets will go on sale in 
March. 
 

LOST & FOUND  
 
Looking for something? It may be 
in our Lost & Found, located on 
the hallway adjacent to the 
Sanctuary.  


